
From: Relazioni Internazionali <relint@scpol.unifi.it> 
Date: mie., 13 mar. 2019 la 17:20 
Subject: Call for visiting lecturers - International Week School of Political Science 
University of Florence 
To: Relazioni Internazionali <relint@scpol.unifi.it> 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

this year the School of Political Science “Cesare Alfieri” of the University of Florence organizes 

an International Week for Teaching staff, which will be held from the 20th to the 24th of 

May 2019. Academic staff from partner universities will have the opportunity to give guest 

lectures and present their home institution to our students and faculty. This is a great opportunity 

to improve and widen the international cooperation between the School and our international 

partners beyond students’ exchanges. 

Academics are welcome to propose lectures in a variety of topics, mostly targeted at students 

from our BA and Master Programmes. The teaching language is either English or Italian. 

Participants shall use the Erasmus+ Staff Mobility programme to cover their travelling and 

accommodation expenses. 

To apply for the International Week, it is required to fill in the attached application form and 

send it by email to relint@scpol.unifi.it together the CV by 31 March 2019, we apologize for the 

short notice. 

Please circulate this Call, with the two attached files, with anyone who might be interested 

in applying for it among your faculty. In case your Institution cannot authorize staff mobility 

in the aforementioned period, we will be looking forward to hosting members of your faculty in 

one of our future International Weeks. 

  

For any other information you might need, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at relint@scpol.unifi.it. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

Mattia Collini 
____________________________________________ 

Mattia Collini, PhD 
International Relations Office 
School of Political Science "Cesare Alfieri" 
University of Florence 
Via delle Pandette, 32 
50127 - Florence - Italy 
Office Hours: MON, WED, THU (11.00 - 13.00); TUE (11.00 - 13.00 and 15.00 - 16.30) 
Building D1, 3rd Floor 
Tel: +39 055 2759084 
E-mail: relint@scpol.unifi.it 
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